
JUNE 8, 2021  TRACY ADVENTIST CHURCH

This Sabbath 
We will be starting a new sermon series titled A Faithful Priesthood. Does the 
Bible teach that there need to be Christian priests? What does the concept of 
“priesthood of all believers” actually mean? Are priests even still 
relevant in 2021? This Sabbath we’ll start digging in to the 
relationship between faith and the priesthood. We hope that you can 
join us online or in-person at 11a!  
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EPIKOS word, story, and events significant to a culture or community

Upcoming 
events that 

you do 
NOT want 

to miss!

EPIC

Join us in-
person or online 

for a vital 
sermon series!

NO ZOOM 
PRAYER MEETING 
JUNE 9, 2021

IN-PERSON & ONLINE 
WORSHIP SERVICE 
JUNE 12, 2021

ONLINE SABBATH 
SCHOOL 

JUNE 12, 2021



JUNE 8, 2021  TRACY ADVENTIST CHURCH

Outdoor Vespers This Sabbath  
This Sabbath at 7p, we will be having our bi-
monthly outdoor vespers service. Please join us on 
the school field for a time of prayer, encouragement, 
and inspiration. Remember to bring something to 
sit on and a mask to wear. 

Recycling Fundraiser 
Do you have some plastic bottles and/or aluminum 
cans that you haven’t taken to be recycled yet? John 
Cloke is collecting them to help raise money for 
Tracy Adventist Elementary. You can drop them off 
at the church or contact John to possibly arrange a 
pick-up. 

Getting Closer to Normal  
Stay tuned for more broad changes coming to our 
church’s re-gathering plans in mid June. 

Online Meetings 
Prayer Meeting - Wed. 6:30p (bit.ly/2UkJf4D) 
Sabbath School - Sat. 9:30a (bit.ly/2UkJf4D)  
Worship Service - Sat. 11a (bit.ly/33xPhmX) 

Whenever you join one of our meetings, you will be 
asked for a password. Our Meeting ID: 669 704 
2785 Our password is: 1844 

Tithe and Offerings 
As we are not collecting tithe and offerings in-person 
for the next several Sabbaths, please remember your 
local church by giving online (bit.ly/39QVJrg), using 
the Adventist Giving app, or mailing your gifts - 
marking your intent for each gift clearly. 
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Congratulations 
to our graduates!

Over the past couple of 
weeks several of our 

“kids” have graduated:  
Nadia, Vlad, Heather, 

Delilah, Paul, and Jojiana 
from academy/high 

school. And Skye from 
8th grade. We will keep 
you all in prayer as you 
all start a new phase of 

your lives!

http://bit.ly/2UkJf4D
http://bit.ly/2UkJf4D
http://bit.ly/33xPhmX
http://bit.ly/39QVJrg

